
Pembroke Regional Hospital 
MEMO 

To: All Staff  

 

From: Plant Services 

 

Date: March 8, 2024 

 

Subject: Tower C Main Entrance Renovation 

 

The Tower C Main Entrance Renovation Project will be starting on Monday, March 11th.   

The General Contractor, Jumec, will mobilize on site to set up an office in the room next to the elevator 

on the ground floor.  Material will be delivered on Tuesday and infection control hoarding walls or 

barriers will start going up on Wednesday which will take a few days.  In the interim, access within the 

ground floor will not be impeded.   

Eventually, the stairs to the lower level of Tower B, next to the Drugmart, will need to be closed off and 

the upper area will be used as an anteroom.  However, this will still leave the corridor and the 

accessible ramp next to the elevator open to get to Tower B.    

Further details will be communicated, as they become available. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


